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From 17 November 2020, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2021-22 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Your comments on this draft decision:  

I have lost thousands of dollars with my solar system. The meter last only 5 years.and it cost $800 

to replace. I get 6 cents for feed in. This is a total loss making idea. The problem with the price we 

pay for electricity is in the way some companies count useage. They count a daily useage instead 

of start reading and end reading to get total useage for the 3 months. This is how I get charged 

double for what I really use. ,They say that is how the smart meter is read .{24 hours a day, with 

daily totals,and not start and end reading.}When it comes to solar ,the start and end is calculated. 

so yo get a few $ for 3 months 
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